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Email: Connect@MoundInterceptor.com 
Website: metrocouncil.org/SewerConstruction/MoundInterceptor 

Mound and Spring Park in Hennepin County 

MOUND SANITARY SEWER REPLACEMENT UPDATE 
SITE TWO: PIPE REPLACEMENT BEGINS WEEK OF OCTOBER 7 
Next week, crews will begin drilling and installing the new sanitary sewer pipe between Chateau Lane and 
Seton Channel. 
 
Construction is expected to last throughout October and will take place in 
the following sections along Shoreline Drive: 

• Seton Channel to Montclair Lane. 
• Montclair Lane to Fernside Lane. 
• Fernside Lane to Chateau Lane. 

Crews will start the replacement between Seton Channel and Montclair 
Lane before moving to the other sections later in October. 
 

TRAFFIC CHANGES ON SHORELINE DRIVE 
All traffic on Shoreline Drive will shift to the northern side of the road 
beginning Monday, October 7, with one lane of traffic in each direction. 
 
As part of the installation process, crews will temporarily place the new pipe along the southern side of 
Shoreline Drive. Properties along the south side of Shoreline Drive will experience short-term access changes 
turning in and out of their driveways. For most sections, a one-way local access lane will be created between 
the curb and the pipe. Residents will generally only be able to enter and exit their properties from the east, but 
specific access may vary each week.  
 
Crews will work with property owners to ensure they can access Shoreline Drive throughout construction. The 
pipe will not block driveways, and access impacts for each section are expected to last about three days. 
 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
People who live or work near the project area may experience some disruptions during drilling, including noise, 
vibration, odor and dust, contractor equipment, lights, 24-hour pumps, and periodic overnight work. 
 
Aboveground temporary wastewater conveyance pipes will be installed along Shoreline Drive to ensure there 
are no disruptions to sewer service. These pipes reroute sewer flow around the work site. Diesel pumps with 
noise dampening equipment (low noise) will run 24 hours a day as part of the system. 
 

DAKOTA RAIL TRAIL PAVING AND REOPENING 
Crews are working on restoring the Dakota Rail Regional Trail near Seton Channel. Paving is expected to take 
place next week.  
 
Thank you for your patience during the trail closure and detour. 

Project site two map showing the phases that 
will be used for pipe replacement. 
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